THE ALUMNI NEWSLETTER OF LOYOLA LAW SCHOOL LOS ANGELES

LOYOLA

LAW SCHOOL | LOS ANGELES

NEWS FLASH

Class Reunion!

Is this your reunion year? If you graduated in 2001,
1996, 1986, 1976 or 1966 it is! If you graduated in
1956, it is your golden anniversary! Loyola’s Office
of Alumni Relations is forming reunion planning
committees. To serve on a reunion committee for
your class, please contact Carmen Ramirez, executive
director of advancement, at carmen.ramirez@lls.edu.

Gregory Rose ‘95 Elected President
of Alumni Board of Governors
_‘ Governors of the Loyola Law
School Alumni Association,

i, &
| and will serve during the 2006

ost law schools and law firms do
not commit resources to develop-
ing lawyers who can hit the
ground running. Loyola is developing its
Business Law Practicum to fill this void,
and it will offer a unique and innovative
approach to educating business lawyers.

3 Gregory Rose ‘95 was elected
president of the Board of

term. Rose said, “l am honored

to have this opportunity to
serve Loyola, and look forward to working with
the Board and Loyola’s alumni.” Loyola’s Business Law Practicum will develop
new materials that encompass an entirely
new way of teaching deal-oriented law.
It will allow students to study and under-
stand transactions using a simulated deal
format that will include a substantial focus
on the ethical considerations that face the
modern transactional lawyer.

Rose has long been active in the Loyola Law
School community—as a student, he was a first-
year section representative to the Student Bar
Association and he won Best Advocate on the
1994-95 Scott Moot Court Team. He has been a
member of Loyola’s Alumni Board of Governors
for over six years. He is also a member of the
Directors Guild of America, and is currently the
executive director of business affairs for Sony
Pictures Television International Production.

He has a BA from Stanford University and an
MFA from USC's School of Cinema.

The Practicum will include a capstone
course, divided into two free-standing
classes—Business Planning: Financing the
Start Up and Emerging Growth Business
and Business Planning: Selling the Business.
Taken in the third year, these classes will
allow students to study the entire life cycle
of a typical business, and to synthesize and
build on substantive law in a practical,
real-world setting. Since the capstone
course will ask students to review, draft and
edit documents typical to a certain type of
deal, the classes will simulate transactional
work in a law firm and students will be
evaluated as they would in a real law firm.

Loyola Law’s Alumni Association, with over
13,000 members, was established to help the
School maintain its high-quality legal education,
assist students and graduates with career devel-
opment, advocate the highest standards of
professional conduct and promote camaraderie
in the Law School community. Rose said, “The
Board will continue to fulfill this mission
through its mentorship program, participation in
community service and fundraising to support
Loyola initiatives.” Alums like Robert Pardo ‘86 are enthusiastic
about the program, saying, “I think the
Business Law Practicum will provide students
interested in a transaction practice with
real-world knowledge and skills that will be
beneficial to them as young lawyers and to
the clients they serve. This will be a unique

The Board is always ready to welcome participa-
tion in the Alumni Association, and Rose encour-
ages alums to contact Carmen Ramirez, executive
director of advancement, with ideas. She can be
reached at 213.736.1046 or carmen.ramirez@IIs.edu.
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program, and this type of innovative thinking
makes me very proud to be a Loyola alum.”

The Business Law Practicum represents a
new way for Loyola Law to continue

to prepare its students for success and

to contribute to the legal profession.
Please contact Professor Therese Maynard
at therese.maynard@lls.edu with any
questions about this new program.

The Business Planning course | took at
Loyola was very valuable in my first few
months of practice at Paul Hastings.

The drafting exercises and due diligence
problems were very similar to the tasks

| complete now, and | recommend this
class to any student who envisions being
a corporate transactional lawyer.”

GREG L. EZOR ‘05
PAUL, HASTINGS, JANOFSKY & WALKER LLP

“No aspiring transactional attorney
should leave Loyola without taking
Business Planning. This unique course
provided extremely relevant hands-on
experience, and the assignments were
highly representative of the work | am
doing as a first year corporate associate.

| received valuable individualized feedback
and | the skills necessary to succeed—
skills that transcend any area of practice
at any firm, large or small.”

MEG EISENBERG ‘05
SKADDEN, ARPS, SLATE, MEAGHER & FLOM LLP



1964 Thomas V. Girardi of Girardi & Keese was appointed

to the Judicial Council of California, the state court’s policy-
making body. In October, he was honored for embodying the
spirit of the civil justice system at Loyola Law School’s inaugu-
ral Champions of Justice dinner. Girardi was featured by the
Los Angeles Daily Journal for generating at least $10 million
in revenue in 2005 for his firm.

1967 Patricia Phillips, until recently senior counsel with
Morrison & Foerster LLP, opened a new law firm in down-
town Los Angeles with her son-in-law Gregory Jessner.
The firm, Phillips Jessner LLP, practices family law and
white-collar criminal defense.

1968 Dale S. Gribow was appointed legal counsel to

La Quinta Coachella Valley on Stage, graduated from the
Coachella Valley Leadership Program, spoke at the Consumer
Attorneys of California’s annual convention, included again
in the Martindale Hubble Bar Register of Pre-eminent
Lawyers and honored by the Banning Police Department.

1971 Benjamin Cayetano, former governor of Hawaii, was
profiled by The Honolulu Advertiser on December 4, 2005.

1972 Lloyd “Bill” Pellman joined Nossaman, Guthner,

Know & Elliott LLP as a partner. Formerly of the Los Angeles
County Counsel, Pellman advises public agencies in the firm’s
Los Angeles office.

1973 Patricia Diaz Dennis, senior vice president and
assistant general counsel for SBC Communication, is the
newly installed chair of the Girl Scouts of America’s
National Board of Directors. Dennis is the first Latina to
chair the Board

1974 Richard Hoefflin, a practitioner in Westlake Village,
was elected chair of the Board of the Alliance for the Arts,
which raises funds for the Thousand Oaks Civic Arts Plaza.
David W. Levene’s firm, Levene, Neale, Bender, Rankin & Brill,
LLP, celebrated its 10th anniversary. Melanie E. Lomax
received the inaugural Johnnie L. Cochran Journey to Justice
Award from the National Association for the Advancement
of Colored People for her work as a civil rights activist.

She is the managing attorney at Lomax & Associates in

Los Angeles. Neal E. Schmale was named president and
chief operating officer of Sempra Energy.

1975 Robert T. Flesh was reappointed to the Department of
Motor Vehicle’s New Motor Vehicle Board. Thomas Nolan
was noted by the Los Angeles Daily Journal for generating
at least $10 million in revenue for his firm, Skadden, Arps,
Slate, Meagher & Flom LLP, in 2005.

1976 Thomas J. Dowdalls was named one of the best
lawyers in the Bay Area by the Bay Area Lawyer. Dowdalls is
a shareholder with the labor and employment law firm
Littler Mendelson, PC in Walnut Creek. Cynthia F. Pasternak
of Pasternak & Patton in Century City was installed as
president of the Beverly Hills Bar Association. She was sworn
in by retired Superior Court Judge Lawrence W. Crispo ‘61.
Alfred M. Wurglitz joined Miles & Stockbridge PC in
Rockville, MD as a partner. He focuses on government con-
tracts, licensing and technology and services transactions.

1978 Robert Aronson joined the Los Angeles office of
Pircher, Nichols & Meeks as of counsel. Aronson specializes
in real estate finance, purchase and sales and loan
structures. Mark E. Minyard’s firm, Minyard Morris, moved
to 1811 Quail Street in Newport Beach. Barbara M. Rubin
and Arnold Peter ‘84 announce the opening of their new
law firm, Raskin Peter Rubin & Simon in Los Angeles.

The firm specializes in entertainment law. John Spillane
was named chief deputy of the Los Angeles County
District Attorney’s Office.

1979 The Los Angeles Daily Journal included James Dragna
on its list of those generating at least $10 million in revenue
in 2005. John R. Hanna was elected vice president of the
Rancho Santiago Community College Board of Trustees.

Myra B. Lurie was sworn-in as president of the Beverly Hills
Unified School District’s Board of Education.

LET'S HEAR FROM YOU!

Do you have alumni news
to share? Visit alumni.lls.edu

to update us.

1980 Janet I. Levine of Lightfoot, Vandevelde, Sadowsky,
Medvene & Levine was inducted vice president of the
Federal Bar Association’s Los Angeles chapter. Nick P. Saggese
was listed in the Los Angeles Daily Journal for generating

at least $10 million in revenue in 2005 for his firm, Skadden,
Arps, Slate, Meagher & Flom.

1981 Thomas Herskowitz is the new chair of the Southern
Nazarene University School of Business in Bethany, OK.
Previously, Herskowitz and his family volunteered as mission-
aries for two years with New Hope Uganda, an orphan center.

1982 Mark Geragos of Geragos & Geragos delivered the
keynote address at the 33rd annual VIP Mentors Awards
Banquet in October. The mentor program pairs lawyers with
parolees as they transition to life outside of prison.

Jack A. Janov was named partner with K&R Law Group

LLP in Los Angeles. The Los Angeles Daily Journal featured
Gregg Noel for generating at least $10 million in revenue in
2005 for his firm, Skadden, Arps, Slate, Meagher & Flom.

1985 George F. Bird, Jr. received the Los Angeles County
Bar Association’s 2005 Criminal Defense Attorney of

the Year Award. He is a partner in Bird & Bird with his
wife Karen Hunter Bird ‘85, and they were both recently
honored by the Constitutional Rights Foundation.

Perrie Weiner was featured by the Los Angeles Daily
Journal for generating at least $10 million in revenue in
2005 for his firm, DLA Piper Rudnick Gray Cary.

1986 Robert Jesuele, an international entertainment
transactional attorney, joined Hogan & Hartson as a
partner in the firm’s Los Angeles office. The Los Angeles
Daily Journal listed Neal Marder for generating at least $10
million in revenue in 2005 for his firm, Winston & Strawn.

1989 Brian S. Kabateck and Mark Geragos ‘82 successfully
represented insurers in an Armenian genocide class

action suit. Most of the $17 million settlement, pending
court approval, will be distributed to 5,000 heirs

and beneficiaries worldwide.

1990 Nelson Handy was named partner with Holland &
Knight LLP. Handy specializes in estate planning, trust
and probate law.

1991 Antoinette Waller joined the Los Angeles office of
O’Brien Zarian. She focuses on complex business disputes.

1992 David W. Lynch joined Chambliss, Bahner & Stophel PC
in Chattanooga, practicing in the firm’s Intellectual Property
Practice Group.

1993 Gary Weinhouse was named chief executive officer
of California Cryobank, Family Cord Blood Services and
California Cryobank Stem Cell Services.

1994 Donald P. Harris teaches international intellectual
property and commercial law as an assistant professor at
Temple University’s Beasley School of Law. Sana Swe was
named a partner at Paul, Hastings, Janofsky & Walker and
works in the San Francisco office as an employment litigator.
Weining Yang, a patent attorney with Hogan & Hartson LLP
in Los Angeles, was profiled in The Recorder.

1995 Jeffrey Marks joined the Nevada law firm Kummer
Kaempfer Bonner Renshaw & Ferrario as of counsel.

He also maintains Alliance Legal Partners in Newport
Beach. J. Scott Tiedemann of Liebert Cassidy Whitmore
in Los Angeles was named a Southern California Rising
Star by Law & Politics.

1996 Shaun Clark was named a partner at Sheppard,
Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP and was profiled in the
National Law Journal. Kevin Duffis, a medical malpractice
specialist at Cotkin, Collins & Ginsburg, PC, was profiled
in The Recorder. John Horn was elected to the California
Dispute Resolution Council’s Board of Directors. Joanna
H. Kim was promoted to partner with Akin Gump Strauss
Hauer & Feld LLP in Los Angeles.

1997 René Barrett joined the Board of Directors of the

Los Angeles chapter of the Legal Marketing Association.
Sean Higgins was named partner with Holland & Knight LLP.
Patrick Perry was promoted to partner with Allen Matkins
Leck Gamble & Mallory LLP, practicing in the Los Angeles
office. Nadav Ravid was elected a shareholder of Buchalter,
Nemer, Fields & Younger.

1998 Jennifer Trusso was elected partner with Stradling Yocca
Carlson & Rauth in the firm’'s Newport Beach office. Trusso spe-
cializes in intellectual property and business litigation.

1999 Laura M. Burson, an intellectual property
attorney, was appointed partner with Kirkland & Ellis
LLP in Los Angeles.

EVENTS
WRAP-UP

Loyola’s Office of Alumni Relations produces alumni
events throughout the year, designed to allow alumni
to network, meet fellow alumni and catch-up with
former classmates. These events are not fundraisers,
although proceeds from some events do benefit sev-
eral scholarships and the Law School’s Juris Fund (the
annual fund). The Office of Alumni Relations wel-
comes input from the alumni community about ven-
ues, topics, speakers, etc. Please contact Carmen
Ramirez at 213.736.1046 or Carmen.Ramirez@Ils.edu
with your suggestions.

For a current list of upcoming events, please visit
http://alumni.lls.edu/events. Recent Loyola Alumni
events are highlighted below.

RELIGION AND

THE LAW PROGRAM
Author and attorney
Jonathan L. Kirsch ‘76
spoke on “The Ten
Commandments and
Western Law” at
Loyola’s annual Religion and the Law Program.

It was held on November 3, 2005 at the
Porterhouse Bistro in Beverly Hills.

EVENING CLASS OF 1994 REUNION A reunion for
the 1994 evening class was held on a moonlight
dinner cruise on November 12, 2005. The
reunion’s planning committee included John
Burge, Bill Daniels, Mitzie Dobson, Stephen
Gamber, Phillip Lam and Kent Walker.

ENTERTAINMENT LAW LUNCHEON: DIGITAL TELEVISION
Ron Gertz, copyright attorney and president

and founder of Music Reports, Inc., spoke on

“ls There a Compulsory License in Your Digital
Television Future?” at the November 18, 2005
Entertainment Luncheon at Lunaria Restaurant

in Century City.

FALL 2005 SWEARING-IN
CEREMONY Associate
Dean William Araiza
welcomed guests to
Loyola’s campus at the
Swearing-In Ceremony
for new attorneys on
December 1, 2005. The Honorable Irma J. Brown ‘73
of the Los Angeles Superior Court, the Honorable
R. Gary Klausner ‘67 of the US District Court,
Central District of California, administered the state
and federal oaths, respectively. An awards break-
fast preceded the morning’s ceremony.

TRAINING UNDERWAY FOR ADOPTION DAY PROJECT
A training session was held January 25, 2006 in
preparation for the annual Adoption Day Project.
Attorneys participating in the project are paired
with Loyola Law School students and together
they finalize the adoption of children in the
California foster care system. Loyola Law School

is particularly proud of the hours of work its alumni
and students devote to assisting these families.

LAW DAY PROGRAM
Professor H.A. Kelley
spoke on “St. Thomas
More: A Role Model
for Lawyers” at the
annual Law Day
Program held on
campus on January 26, 2006. Kelly is director of
The Center for Medieval and Renaissance Studies
at UCLA and the author of several books on the
history of ideas, from Biblical times to the present.
Law Day is co-sponsored by the Saint Thomas
More Law Society and Loyola Law School.

LONG BEACH ALUMNI
RECEPTION Now an
annual tradition,

Dean David W. Burcham
‘84 and his wife Chris
opened their Long
Beach home for an
alumni gathering on January 26, 2006. Alumni
enjoyed an evening of socializing and networking.

SPORTS LAW SYMPOSIUM A symposium on

“Tort and Workers' Compensation Issues

in Sports” was held February 10, 2006 at

the Law School. The symposium was moderated

by Professor Daniel E. Lazaroff, Leonard Cohen
Chair in Law and Economics and director of Loyola’s
Sports Law Institute.

RELIGIOUS LAW PROGRAM Amy Uelmen, director
of Fordham University School of Law's Institute on
Religion, Law & Lawyer’s Work, spoke on “Religious
Lawyering: A Challenge and a Responsibility” on
February 15, 2006 at the Law School. Uelmen is an
expert on religion and the law. Attorneys Michael
Maddigan and David Lash of O’'Melveny & Meyers
also spoke.

IP FOCUS SERIES CONTINUES Loyola Law’s IP Focus
Series continued with “New Frontiers for
Trademarks” on February 24, 2006. The event’s
speakers addressed the entertainment industry’s
use of trademark law to protect programming like
reality TV. Professor John McDermott is the faculty
advisor and coordinator of the Series.

A TRIBUTE TO
JOHNNIE L. COCHRAN,
JR. The extraordinary
trial strategies and
community commit-
ment of the late
Johnnie L. Cochran, Jr.
‘62 were the focus of a tribute held at Loyola Law
School on February 24, 2006. The tribute began
with two panels: “Commitment to Justice: From
the ‘No Js' to the ‘OJs’” and “Commitment to
Community: From South LA to Harlem.” Following
the panels, guests enjoyed a reception and dinner.
During the evening, Rev. James Lawson was pre-
sented with the first Johnnie L. Cochran Jr. Public
Service Award.

2000 Sharon (Matthews) Bellows joined Luce Forward
Hamilton & Scripps as an associate in the firm’s San Diego
office. She was previously a deputy city attorney.

James Herkenhoff was promoted to partner in the San
Diego office of Knobbe Martens Olson & Bear. Tom Kim
relocated to New York City and joined Cerberus Capital
Management. Kim Morton opened her family law practice
in Butte and was appointed guardian ad litem for district
court cases involving Montana youth. Mark S. Reusch
joined Nevers, Palazzo, Maddux & Packard PC in Westlake
Village. He formerly was with Quinn Emanuel Urquhart
Oliver & Hedges LLP.

2001 John W. Kim joined the Honolulu office of Carlsmith
Ball, LLP as an associate in the Creditors’ Rights and
Litigation Department. Michael C. Blacher of Liebert
Cassidy Whitmore in Los Angeles was named a Southern
California Rising Star. Vivian U. Redsar joined Steefel,
Levitt & Weiss in San Francisco.

2002 Jennifer Bainbridge was appointed a Los Angeles
deputy district attorney. Linda Donner joined the Los Angeles
office of Pircher, Nichols & Meeks as a litigation associate.
Kyle Dunphy joined US Private Wealth Management in Los

CONGRATULATIONS TO
LOYOLA’'S BYRNE TRIAL
ADVOCACY TEAMS

REGIONAL CHAMPIONS AT THE
NATIONAL TRIAL COMPETITION

Susan Poehls ‘89
Coach and Professor

Angeles. Devin A. Weisberg opened his own firm in
November, and in January single-handedly won a jury trial
against Target Corporation in a product liability case.

2003 G. Braiden Chadwick joined the Natural Resources
Department of Downey Brand LLP, where he practices
land use and environmental law. Todd H. Harrison and
Gina M. Castillo announce the opening of Harrison, Tibor
and Castillo. The Los Angeles firm focuses on employment
and family law and landlord/tenant issues. Sean Paison
joined the California Young Lawyers Association.

2005 Helen E. Mardirosian joined the Nevada law firm
Hale Lane. Mardirosian was previously an extern for the
Honorable Dickran Tevrizian, Jr. of the US District Court.

JUDICIAL REVIEW The Hon. Richard G. Kolostian ‘63
retired from the Los Angeles Superior Court after over 30
years on the bench. Comm. Richard G. Vogl ‘68, a family law
commissioner in Orange County, was presented with the
Southern California Chapter of the American Academy of
Matrimonial Lawyers’ 2005 Distinguished Jurist Award. The
Hon. Raoul Thorbourne ‘76, Sacramento County Superior
Court commissioner, was appointed to a judgeship. The Hon.
Victoria Chavez ‘78 was elevated from the Los Angeles
County Superior Court in Compton to the Second District
Court of Appeal. The Hon. Dorothy B. Reyes ‘81 was
appointed to the Superior Court of the State of California.
The Hon. Margaret L. Oldendorf ‘84 was appointed to the
Los Angeles County Superior Court. The Hon. Daniel S.
Murphy ‘87 was appointed to the Los Angeles County
Superior Court. The Hon. Oswald Parada ‘90 was appointed
a US magistrate and assigned to the Riverside federal
courthouse, and is president-elect of the Inland Empire
Chapter of the Federal Bar Association. Until recently,
Parada was directing attorney for the federal public defend-
er’s office in Riverside.

MARRIAGE PROPOSALS, VOWS AND ANNIVERSARIES
Evanne Levin ‘74 and Al Gerisch, Jr. ‘73 married on
September 18, 2005 in Malibu. Levin practices entertainment
law, is the principal of Levin Realty and serves as a fundrais-
ing consultant to nonprofits. Gerisch is a senior partner of
31 years with LaFollette, Johnson, DeHaas, Fesler & Ames,
where he specializes in general liability defense and employ-
ment matters.

BIRTH CERTIFICATES Paul Clendening ‘96 and his wife
Wendy welcomed Cole Patrick Clendening on November 12,
2005. Clendening is senior vice president of operations for
Countrywide Financial Corporation’s legal division. Alison
(Barbarosh) Kadin ‘96 and her husband had a daughter,
Lauren Hannah, on September 13, 2005. Kevin E. Rex ‘96
and his wife Carissa Lee announce the arrival of their first
child, Emma Julianne Rex, born on December 24, 2005.
Matthew D. Riojas ‘96, LLM ‘03 and his wife Irma welcome
Matthew David Riojas, born on September 14, 2005. Daniel
Sonenshine ‘98, his wife Kerri and daughter Maggie
announce the birth of Sarah Augusta, born on January 2,
2006. Damon Huss ‘03 and his wife Aimee welcome Phoebe
Groener Huss, born on October 20, 2005. Huss is a senior
mediator with The Center for Conflict Resolution at Loyola
Law School.

IN MEMORIAM Stan Flinkman ‘50 passed away on
November 15, 2005. Milton Feinerman ‘56 died on June 23,
2005. Feinerman was an Army sergeant during WWII

and worked his way through Loyola Law School as a
certified psychiatric social worker. Feinerman later became
the president of the Federal Home Loan Bank in San
Francisco. He also oversaw savings and loan institutions in
California, Arizona and Nevada and provided low-cost real
estate loans to minorities and the underprivileged. Edward
L. Masry ‘60, an environmental lawyer, died on December 5,

2005. Masry gained worldwide fame from the Oscar-winning
movie Erin Brockovich, which was based on Masry’s $333
million settlement against Pacific Gas & Electric Co. Masry
served in the Army in France before earning his JD from
Loyola Law School. He began his private practice in 1961,
and was also an agent for NFL players. He served the
Thousand Oaks City Council for five years. Judith T. Gibson
‘87 died on July 6, 2005. Philip A. Erickson ‘88 passed away
on September 15, 2005. Erickson, who practiced law in
Ventura and was known as one of the most ethical attorneys
in town, is survived by his wife Maeve and his mother, sister
and brother. Zara Buggs Taylor ‘88, who retired last year
from the Writers Guild of America, west, died. Buggs Taylor
was an advocate for minorities, women and the disabled in
the television and film industry, and a vocal advocate for
writers. Lori Engelhorn Glazer ‘97 passed away on December
9, 2005. Following law school, Engelhorn Glazer practiced
law at the Children’s Law Center in Los Angeles. She is
survived by her husband Michael, her sons Joshua and
Benjamin, her parents, grandmother, sisters and nieces.

The Hon. Wm. Matthew Byrne, Jr., a long-time supporter
of Loyola Law School, died on January 12, 2006. A US
District Court judge for the Central District, he was

a well-respected member of the bench. Following

law school, Byrne clerked for the US District Court and
then served in the Air Force, conducting courts-martial
during the Korean War. Byrne worked as a prosecutor

in the US Attorney’s office and also in private practice.
He was appointed to the Commission on Campus Unrest,
which investigated Vietnam War protests, by President
Nixon. Nixon later named him to the federal bench.
Byrne is survived by Superior Court Judge Richard “Skip”
Byrne and attorney Mark Byrne.
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Become involved!

PROJECT LOYOLA NET connects Loyola
Law School students and alumni,
creating a community of alumni volun-
teers willing to assist students and
other alums with career advice via
telephone or email. It is designed to
link students and graduates so they
can gain first-hand knowledge without
the time commitment of a traditional
mentor program. Alumni interested

in participating in Project LoyolaNet
should contact Mary Dettmers at
mary.dettmers@lls.edu or 213.736.1029.

Hire Loyola!

Loyola alumni and students value job leads—please let Loyola’s Office of Career Services
know about any attorney or law clerk positions at your workplace or elsewhere.
Members of the Class of 2005, in particular, are looking for placements.

JOB OPENINGS MAY BE SUBMITTED ONLINE BY VISITING

intranet.lls.edulcareerservices/jobpost

YOU MAY ALSO SEND JOB LISTINGS by completing and faxing the forms found at

the links below to 213.385.5133.

www.lls.edul/career/fjobform-attygrad.pdf (for attorney positions)
www.lls.edul/career/fjobform-student.pdf (for law clerk positions)

PLEASE CONTACT Graham Sherr, assistant dean of career services, at graham.sherr@lls.edu

or 213.736.1150.

The Dennis and
Anne Beaver Scholarship

GENEROUS SCHOLARSHIP,
EXTRAORDINARY OPPORTUNITY

Loyola Law School is proud to announce the
creation of the Dennis and Anne Beaver
Scholarship. The Scholarship is awarded
annually to support a student’s legal study in
France or Sweden during the summer. The
Scholarship will cover the recipient’s roundtrip
airfare, summer tuition, housing costs, other
living expenses and provide additional spend-
ing money. Awardees may attend one of the
ABA-approved summer programs in France

or Sweden. The Law School thanks Dennis
Beaver '72 and his wife Anne for establishing
this generous scholarship and providing
students with this extraordinary opportunity.

LOYOLA LAW SCHOOL THANKS
SPONSORS OF THE

JOHNNIE L. COCHRAN, JR. TRIBUTE

HOSTING FIRMS
The Cochran Firm
Girardi & Keese

SILVER SPONSORS

Law Offices of Carl E. Douglas
Law Offices of Lola McAlpin-Grant &
the Dirty Half Dozen
Law Offices of Winston Kevin McKesson
Law Offices of John E. Sweeney

BRONZE SPONSORS
Atkins & Evans
Hon. John V. Meigs ‘78
Diane B. Patrick ‘80
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Mercury Mailing
Systems Inc.
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to 2005 Gfadilatles Inducted
into the Order of the Coif

Students in the top 10 percent of the
class qualify for the Order of the Coif,
the national legal honor society.

Mani Ahmadi

Heather R. Barber
Jimmy Y. Chen
Lynn-Michelle W. Choy
Danielle D. Colon
Jacqueline S. DeCamara
Jonathan E. Dekel
Meg L. Eisenberg
Gregory L. Ezor

John Fitzgibbons
Richard B. Fleming
Brianna J. Fuller
Annette B. Greitzer
Monte K. Grix

Lauren E. Horner
Susan S. Hu

Alice C. Huang
William Ibrahim

Lisa C. Jochums

Aaron A. Kahn

Payam Khodadadi
Robert D. Koch
Amy L. Levinson
Jessica A. Levinson
Vincent S. Loh
Stephen D. Lonseth
Annie B. Markarian
Casey L. Massman
Eric J. Matuszak
Tamara H. McCrossen-Orr
Jennifer MikoLevine
Lauren L. Nungesser
Dana S. O’Connor
Leila C. Orr
Christopher O. Rivas
David J. Sarnoff
Shlomo S. Sherman
Lisa L. Trifiletti

Ceil E. Walker



